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February 29 2012

Dear Member,


Enclosed this year, with your 2012 Water Tax & Toll bill, is the Agenda for our April 14 AGM, also the audited Financial Statements for 2011 & data on water usage last year.

The AGM is your opportunity to ask questions & receive the latest news on all that is going on in your District, and there is quite a lot!

Those unable to attend can log into GrahamLakeWater.com for the reports which will be delivered at the AGM plus the Minutes.

Financials show healthy reserves and a steady level of expenditure which is why your water costs are maintained at 2011 levels this year.

However you should know that the results of a 10 Year Capital Plan, scheduled for completion by the time of the AGM, plus new treatment technologies required to keep water to standards, may soon make demands on our reserves and more.

On the positive side, the selling of water treatment services to the Regional District, on behalf of DIWLSA (aka the Parnell system), will bring in contributions to reserves and additional annual income. Work on the pipeline extension is scheduled to start early March, with completion no later than mid-May, according to contract.

As mentioned before, attendance at the AGM is your opportunity to get more information on any of the above, so we look forward to seeing you there.

Finally, we are looking for one or two new Trustees. So if you feel able to contribute a few hours each month, please contact Audrey Egan at 335-2180.
Best Regards      -        Simon Palmer, Manager

